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The members of the EGSC Institutional Review Board exchanged emails concerning the application of 
Michael Moran, EGSC Assistant Director of the Learning Commons and a graduate student at Georgia 
Southern University, to analyze archival EGSC student data. The purpose of the analysis is to determine 
if a relationship exists between the frequency of meetings with a professional academic advisor and 
course grade.  Participating in the discussion were James Brady, Deborah Lee, Florenta Sega and David 
Gribbin, IRB chair. The application was approved on January 22, 2020. 
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